
4th November 2022 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week we have been learning all about the number 5! We have also enjoyed becoming 
builders in the role play area, just like the builders on the building site. We have been        
measuring, counting and writing lists of items we need. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Rhythm and Rhymes 

Phonics 
This week we have been learning our sounds in groups.  

 
Click on Fred to play ‘Fred Says’.  Click on the sounds to practise set 1 

speed sounds. 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/UUB1XyG8/y1hgH5wU
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/O435jUg0/fs4EfW8J


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
 
We will read ‘Handa’s Hen ’ and 
go on our own journey, collecting 
items we find on the way. We will 
retell the story and label parts of 
the story in the correct order. 
 

Maths 
 
We will use numbers 1-5 to combine them in 
different ways.  
 
 
2 apples and 1 banana is 3. 
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we will learn these words: 

 
less              peered  

 
breeze 

 
weather         brushstrokes 

 Understanding of the World 
 
We will think about which clothes are water-
proof so that we can keep Barnaby Bear dry 
from the rain. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 
We will learn about the artist Vincent Van 
Gogh and painting our own versions of his  
famous ‘Starry Night’ painting.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Messages 

Remember to sign up to a story time session 
where you will listen to the teacher read a  
story and then read with your child. The  
sessions will start at 2.45pm each day. 


